
ON THE LINES  
Tuesday, October 24, 2023 – 6 days on strike 
 

Here are updates from our SIXTH day out! 
 
#1 – WE SHUT THESE CASINOS DOWN LIKE NEVER BEFORE! 

• Very few deliveries are getting into the properties. 

• As of Monday morning, October 23, MGM Grand Detroit and MotorCity 
Casino were not accepting new hotel bookings for the coming weeks. 

• All 3 properties have elevator problems, and our brothers and sisters 
won’t cross the line to fix them. 

#2 – EVERY DAY WE HAVE TO GROW OUR FIGHT!  

• Today we go to City Hall to talk to Detroit City Council members. 

• Some of our co-workers are in Las Vegas as we speak. Casino workers 
there made a video to support us on social media! 

• We also received messages of support from union casino workers in 
Biloxi, Mississippi. 

• Lots of community people continue to drop off food, donations, and 
words of solidarity. 

#3 – IN THE COMING DAYS WE WILL CONTINUE TO ORGANIZE AND TURN 
UP THE HEAT. 

• Picket Captains will meet this week on the lines.  

• We will go back to the table with the companies, but the real 
negotiations happen in the streets and on the picket lines. 

• We must do everything we can to keep our lines strong and powerful 
and effective.  Look out for more details on future actions soon. 

 
ONE DAY LONGER! ONE DAY STRONGER! 


